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Monday was our final gymnastic session, please send children to school in their school uniform next 
week. 
 
This week our class 1 and 2 pupils have put on two fantastic performances of Jesus’ Christmas Party 
for families.  It was lovely to see our class 3 pupils finish each performance with some festive carols.  
Thank you to the PTA for running a split the pot raffle, the lucky winner will be announced shortly.   
 
On Wednesday we all went to the King’s Lynn Corn Exchange to watch the pantomime of Dick  
Whittington,  it was brilliant as always.   Thank you to our amazing PTA team for funding the 
transport and part of the ticket cost this year. 
 
Today all the children had their Christmas lunch together, thank you to all the staff who helped to 
ensure this ran smoothly. 
 
Please remember Wednesday 20th is our last day before we break up for Christmas.  Children 
may bring a suitable toy or game to school (no electronics please).  We are back open to pupils 
on Thursday 4th January 2024. 
 
As always, we would like to ensure that your experience at Walpole Cross Keys Primary is a 
positive one.   If you have any concerns,  in the first instance please telephone,  email the school 
office or speak with the class teacher.  
 
Best Wishes 
Ms J.Borley, Executive Head Teacher 

 
Monday  
-Yrs1&2 Big Christmas Sing-Along  
 
Tuesday  
-Non uniform day  
-PTA disco 3:15pm-5:15pm *tickets  
available* 
 
Wednesday  
-Children may bring a toy or game (no 
electronics please) 
LAST DAY OF TERM — PUPILS ARE 
BACK TO SCHOOL ON THURSDAY 4TH  
JANUARY  

Please check following  

pages for future diary dates. 

STARS: Leo.W & Jacob yr1, Layla & Edward 
yr2 & Ebony yr6 
KINDNESS: Brody yr1, Chase yr2 & Josie yr4 
HANDWRITING:  Mabel yr1, Glenn yr2 
& Bluebell yr6 
THANK YOU:  Bella yrR, Florence.E yr3 
& Harry yr6 

 





Diary Dates 

*Please be aware that dates are for guidance only and are subject to change* 

Thursday 21st December 

to Wednesday 3rd January  

SCHOOL CLOSED FOR CHRISTMAS BREAK 

Tuesday 16th January Young Voices @ O2 Arena (choir club) 

Thursday 25th January Yrs 1&2 Active Kids Festival 

*letter to follow* 

Monday 12th February Yrs 5&6 Tag Rugby (postponed from 27th November) 

Young voices 16/1: Payments must be made in full by Friday 
5th January. 

PUPIL SPOTLIGHT 
On 10th December Rosie.C (Yr4) and Florence.E (Yr3) 
went to Milton Keynes to take part in a tumbling compe-
tition.   
Florence performed 3 amazing tumbles and her team 
placed 2nd overall.  Rosie came 3rd in her individual com-
petition and her team came 1st.  Both were absolutely 
amazing, well done girls — keep up your hardwork. 
 
If your child has a particular talent, we would love to hear about 
it and celebrate any successes they have had with the whole 
school community. Please send us information via email: 



If your child would like any school lunches please order for the 
week using ParentPay, the deadline for orders is midnight on  

Sunday.  If you miss the deadline please email the office by 9am 
on Monday with your child’s choices for the week. 

Thank you 

Next week’s menu: 

SCHOOL CLOSED FOR THE 

CHRISTMAS BREAK 






